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Guidance for 2020 CASAS National Summer Institute Participants 

Regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

As we assess the situation with the Coronavirus, we at CASAS want to assure Summer 

Institute attendees that our primary concern is maintaining the health and safety of 

every participant as well as that of our staff. 
 

This year’s Summer Institute is June 23 to 25, 2020, at the Hyatt Regency Orange 

County in Garden Grove, California. At this time, we are moving ahead with all Summer 

Institute plans. If the situation changes as we move closer to June, we will advise all 

participants of any action we take regarding the Institute. 
 

We are maintaining contact with the Hyatt Regency to monitor the situation and to 

ensure that the hotel as well as CASAS has every precaution in place.  
 

 Hand sanitizing and tissues readily available throughout the hotel property  

 A no-handshake and no-hug policy to reduce the spread of germs 

 A hand-washing policy encouraging everyone to wash hands thoroughly for at 

least 20 seconds and to do so throughout the day 

 Requesting that all persons who sneeze or cough do so into a tissue or into  their 

elbow if need be  

 Reminding anyone who feels ill or is experiencing respiratory problems to remain 

at home and to obtain medical attention immediately  

 Continue to check https://www.cdc.gov for more information and updates about 

the Coronavirus 
 

With your health as our priority, we are working to ensure that your experience at the 

Summer Institute is as safe and secure as possible.  
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